Dear Mr Thuaire,
| am writing to register my concern over the proposal to develop a new 7 storey building on this sight.

| believe that a building of this height would have a negative impact on the Hampstead Green space by having such a
tall building close by. This is due to the large amount of green space that would be shadowed by the new proposed
building. The Hampstead Hill primary school would similarly be overshadowed.

| believe that Camden should seek to restrict the height of the proposed building so that it is no more obtrusive than
the existing car park.

Regards

Dale Irish

Flat B

25 Fitzjohns Ave
NW3 5JY
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